http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74000

MO roadwork planned for Friday
(KAIR)--Motorists traveling in Missouri Friday, July 1 are alerted to a closure.

According to the Missouri Department of Transportation, the Interstate 29 outer
road, in Faucett, Missouri, will be closed for a pavement repair.

Local MoDot crews plan to close the outer road, between Route DD and 2 mile
north of Route DD, on the east side of the Pilot Travel Center at Exit 35.

Friday’s work is planned from 7 in the morning until 4 in the afternoon, weather
allowing.
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